
Dear Pastor / Youth Pastor, 
 
 We are excited to have you and your youth out for our annual fall youth rally on 
Saturday, October 6! We have been preparing and praying for God’s blessing on the 
preaching, fellowship, and fun on this one-day teen getaway. 
 
 This year we are introducing a new theme to our annual fall rallies called  “Be 
Thou An Example” taken from Paul’s admonition to a young Christian in 1 Timothy 
4:12. Each year our goal is to challenge teens to be a Christ-like example in every facet of 
their lives.  For this fall’s rally, we have invited Pastor Lee Bowman from Calvary 
Baptist Church in Mannington, WV and Bro. Jason Caldwell from MD to challenge your 
young people in this much needed area. 
 
 Registration will begin at 11:30 a.m. Saturday morning with the events officially 
kicking off at 12 noon. There is a $5.00 suggested donation per teen to help cover the 
expense of food, our guest speakers, and material for games. There will be three 
preaching sessions with special music separated by a late lunch and an exciting game. 
We will also throw in some hilarious skits, fun minute-to-win-it competitions, and 
fantastic prizes. It is advisable for teens to bring extra money for concessions and 
offering. The concessions will include snacks, pop, water, t-shirts and a café corner. 
Also, since some of the games and other competitions are physical in nature, make sure 
to have your young people dress modestly and appropriately. 
 
 We hope you and your youth group will join us for our fall “Be Thou An 
Example” Youth Rally! If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly 
at 301-616-8429. My email is trezise73@gmail.com. Also, we ask that groups R.S.V.P by 
no later than Monday, October 1 to allow for meal preparation. 
 
Sincerely  
 
 
 
Pastor Matt Trezise 
Assistant Pastor 


